
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RE:  Housing Authority Board Member Position Available 
 
 
Please be advised that a position will become available to serve as 
Board Member of the Highlands Housing Authority on December 
1st.  All interested Residents must complete a Citizen’s Participation 
Form and return it to the Borough Clerk’s Office by November 24th. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Carolyn Cummins 
Borough Clerk 
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